
Meeting October 2, 2008    MPU Office Directions and Hotel 
 
Here are the directions to MPU, phone numbers and room rates for two of the hotels in 
Manitowoc. If anyone books a room, have them request the Manitowoc Public Utilities Corporate 
Rate. 
 
The address for our main office is Manitowoc Public Utilities, 1303 south 8th. Street, Manitowoc 
WI 54220 
   
I am guessing that most everyone will be coming in on I-43 so, 
 
Take I-43 to Manitowoc, and take Exit # 149 and head east on Hwy 151 to Dewey Street, it is 
approximately 4/10 th’s of a mile from the exit off of I-43 to Dewey Street, (Dewey Street will be at 
the third set of traffic lights). 
 
Turn Right onto Dewey Street (by Culvers) heading east for approximately 2 miles, you will find 
one traffic light on Dewey Street at 30th. street. You keep going east until you get to the stop sign 
at South 10 th. Street.  
 
At the stop sign you turn left onto South 10 th. Street heading north for approximately 7/10 th’s of 
a mile to Madison Street. 
 
Turn right onto Madison Street, heading east for two blocks. MPU’s main office will be on the 
right.  
 
There is a parking lot behind the office building to the east off of Madison Street, but I can not 
guarantee that there will be room. There is parking available on most of the side streets by the 
office, but make sure that everyone pays attention to signs restricting the hours of parking. (We 
are near the high school and on the street right out front of the office, (8 th. street) there are 
restrictions).  
 
Those attending should use the main entrance on the 8 th. Street side, (west side) of the building.  
  
Here is the hotel information, 
Best Western Lakefront, (the old Inn on Maritime Bay) located just east of the Wisconsin Maritime 
Museum on Maritime Drive 920-682-7000, $89.00/night. 
 
Holiday Inn, located just off of I-43 at Exit # 149 on the southwest side of town 920-682-6000, 
$70.00/night. 
 
If you need any additional information, or have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Dale 
 
Dale Koch 
Assistant Manager 
Power Supply Planning 
Manitowoc Public Utilities 
Office: 920-686-4392 
Cell: 920-973-3116 
dkoch@mpu.org 
 


